
 

THE PARISH NOTICES 

 

FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT, YEAR C 
 
 

 

1. This weekend, we will be having the Parramatta Catholic Foundation’s Appeal. 

Your generosity will help homeless mothers and children find a safe place to 

call home and rebuild their lives. If you are unable to donate this weekend 

Giving envelopes are available to take home and return next week. Thank you 

for your ongoing generosity and support. 

 

2. Parish Volunteers are invited to attend our annual thanksgiving Mass. This will 

take place on Friday 6th December at St. Patrick’s Church. Mass will 

commence at 6.30pm, then fellowship after Mass in the Cardinal Clancey 

Room. If you are attending, please contact the parish office for catering 

purposes. Also note that there will be no Adoration or Confessions.   

 

3. Our annual Christmas Gala is on Saturday 14th December from 6.00pm to 

9.00pm at Nagle School Hall. Tickets for food vouchers are on sale, $5.00 per 

person or a family voucher for $20.00. There will be FREE gifts for children 12 

years old and below, you also have a chance to win lucky door prizes. Please 

refer to the bulletin on page 5 for more information.  

 

4. St. Vincent de Paul Society invites parishioners to take a tag from the Christmas 

Tree in the church for the disadvantaged in our local community, with gifts and 

non-perishable food. Please do not wrap any presents, the Vinnies Team will do 

the wrapping. 

Their annual Christmas Appeal will take place on the Weekend of 14th & 15th 

December. 

 

 

 

For all our other parish notices, we invite you to take a copy of the bulletin home with 

you today. If you are new to the parish, we welcome you to our parish community and 

encourage you to contact the parish office during our office hours to register as a 

parishioner. We are truly grateful for your participation and support.  Thank you once 

again for joining us for Mass. Have a safe, blessed week.  

 


